
COVID-19 Awareness 

To avoid the spread of the global pandemic COVID – 19, the union and the state government 
had enforced a complete lockdown with strict instructions for the closure of all educational 
institutions.  

Presidency College places the safety and wellness of its staff and stakeholders at the forefront 
thus academic activities will remain suspended as per the guidelines of HRDM and 
Bangalore Central University until further notice. The practice of safety measures as per the 
directives of the World Health Organization for its staff such as 

 Social distancing 
 Wearing face mask 
 Use of sanitizer  
 Washing hands frequently  
 Checking of temperature of all the staff at the entry point 

is ensured to keep the virus under check.  

Presidency College requests all its stakeholders to stay home and stay safe. 

 

 

 


